
CULTEC steps up to help U.S. Marines
April 03, 2011 - Connecticut

CULTEC, a Brookfield-based company, is supporting two Marine Corps Family Foundation drives.
The first initiative is the Wounded Warriors drive supporting wounded Marines at the National Naval
Medical Center in Bethesda, Md. 
The other initiative is a Summer Care Package drive to support the Marines deployed in
Afghanistan. 
The Marine Corps Family Foundation also accepts cash donations. 
CULTEC is collecting donations for both drives until May 9 at its headquarters at 878 Federal Rd.,
Brookfield.
Marjorie Hackett Wallace, a New Britain, resident whose son is a Marine and who works directly with
the Marine Corps Family Foundation, accepts donations until May 31.
For more information about the drives, please call Hackett Wallace at (860) 224-7635 or visit
www.cultec.com/charity.html.
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